
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

January 26, 2018 
  
Dear Families, 
  
I am writing to you to inform you that I have accepted the position of Superintendent of Schools at 
Middleburgh Central School District and therefore will be resigning as principal of Troy Middle School, 
effective March 1. 
 

I say this with mixed emotions as I will truly miss the students and staff I have had the honor to work 
with over the past eight years, yet I know the move is best for my career and for my family. 
 

In the next month, I will continue to ensure that the education and safety of your children remain the 
top priorities in our building, while helping District and Troy Middle School administrators with this 
important transition. I have the utmost confidence in their ability to smoothly guide our building to its 
next chapter. 
 

Troy Middle School is stronger than ever and I have no concerns that it will continue to thrive. We 
have some of the best faculty and staff that are passionately dedicated to educating students and our 
children are some of the most talented and spirited young people I’ve ever met. 
 

I thank you for your support over the years and for entrusting me to both educate and to keep your 
children safe. I have no doubt that the best is yet to come for Troy Middle School. 
 

Please feel free to call me at 518-328-5301 with questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

  
  
Brian Dunn 

Principal 
Troy Middle School 
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